From: Stamp Elliot s

 Sent:
 28 August 2014 09:38

 To:
 Demosey, Matthew

Subject: Network Rail Consultation - 2014/4621/P - FAO Amanda Peck

Dear Amanda.

Thank you very much for consulting with Network Rail in regards to planning application 2014/4621/P.

This revised location of the proposed pond is an acceptable distance from Network Rail's tunnels and infrastructure; therefore Network Rail's has no further observations to make.

Thank you

Kind Regards



Elliot Stamp

- Town Planning Technician
- 1 Eversholt Street
- London, NW1 2DN

T Unfortunately I temporarily have no access to a landline, therefore please contact me on my mobile number M 07740 224772

E Elliot.Stamp@networkrail.co.uk

www.networkrail.co.uk/property

Please send all Notifications and Consultations to TownPlanning,SE@networkrail.co.uk or by post to Network Rail, Town Planning, 5th Floor, 1 Eversholt Street, London, NW1 2DN

The content of this email (and any attachment) is confidential. It may also be legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure.

This email should not be used by anyone who is not an original intended recipient, nor may it be copied or disclosed to anyone who is not an original intended recipient.

If you have received this email by mistake please notify us by emailing the sender, and then delete the email and any copies from your system.

Liability cannot be accepted for statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not made on behalf of Network Rail.

Network Rail Infrastructure Limited registered in England and Wales No. 2904587, registered office Kings Place, 90 York Way London N1 9AG

